
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                24th April 2013 

Dear Parents/Carers 

In Early Years we have the fantastic opportunity to visit Jesmond Dene as our school trip this summer.  

Jesmond Dene is one of Newcastle’s Ouseburn Parks and is a popular location for Nursery and Reception aged children. 

Our visit will include; a workshop run by the Jesmond Dene Educational Team linking to familiar stories, opportunity to 

explore Jesmond Dene, having lunch and visiting Pet’s corner.  

Due to the number of children in Early Years we will split into two groups consisting of both Nursery and Reception 

children and we would love as many parents/carers as possible to come and join us. Parent/Carer volunteers will be 

subject to a List 99 security check if looking after other children on the trip. (please enquire at the office) Unfortunately 

we will not be able to allow younger siblings to join us.  

We are hoping to go on Thursday 27th June for Morning Nursery and Class 1 and Friday 28th June for Afternoon Nursery 

and Class 2. We will travel by bus leaving school at approximately 9.45 and returning for 2.30pm. On the day your child 

does not attend the trip school will be operate as normal for Reception aged children, but be closed to Nursery.  

The cost of the trip will be £5.00 per child, this contributes to the workshop session at Jesmond Dene and transport there 

and back.   Children will need a packed lunch on the day of their visit, no glass bottles. 

Please complete and return the slip below by Friday 3rd May to indicate whether your child will be able to attend and 

whether you are available to join us. Payment will be required before the trip  in a named sealed envelope.  

Thank you 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs K Nelson 

Reply slip ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

  I give my permission for my child to attend the trip to Jesmond Dene on Thurs 27th/Fri 28th June 

  I am available to join my child on the trip  

  I have a current CRB (for further details please see a member of staff) 

I enclose £5.00 (Please put in an envelope marked clearly with child’s name) 

Child’s Name:________________________________________________________________ 

Signed: _____________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 


